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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Parking Reminder 
Please respect our neighbours when driving and parking  

around our school and be mindful 

when parking beside driveways 

that larger vehicles may need to 

get in and out. 

 
October 2022 

Mon 10  MTTC Parent Meeting 3:15pm 

Tues 11  Showcase event 10am 

Tues 11 & Wed 12 Parent Teacher Consultation in the 

school hall 3:45pm to 6:30pm 

Wed 12 Y5 Forest School 

Fri 14 Harvest Day 

Mon 17 – Fri 21 Y6 Residential Trip 

Mon 17  Y2 SATs Parent Meeting 3:15pm 

Mon 17  Y5 Topic Showcase 2:40pm 

Tues 18  Y1 Class Liturgy 

Wed 19  Y1 & 2 Liturgical Dance Performance 

2:30pm 

Thurs 20  EYFS 6 Weeks in Meeting 9am 

Thurs 20  Y2 Fire Engine Afternoon 

Fri 21 Y3 Stone Age Day 

Fri 21 Y4 Greek Afternoon 

Mon 24 – Fri 28  Half Term 

Mon 31 Back to School 

 

Luke 17:5-10 
 

‘Be uprooted and planted in the sea.’ 

Word of the Week: opposite 

Sports Reports 
Don’t forget you can keep up with all our latest 

sports reports on our website. It was the Girls 

Year 5 and 6 Football team doing us proud this 

week! 

 

Parent Teacher Association 
Thank you so much to those who volunteered recently 

to support Film Night. Many of you who contacted us 

shared an interest in being involved in a new PTA and 

so we are sending out a form on Monday to gather the 

names of those who would 

like to help out. Please fill in 

if you are interested and can 

help at our next big event, 

the Christmas Fair on Friday 

the 2nd of December. 

School Showcase Events 
A reminder that on the 11th of October at 10.00am 

we will be welcoming parents/carers of potential 

future students to the school for a presentation and 

tour. On the 8th of November from 3.30pm and 

4.30pm we will be holding a ‘Stay and Play’ event at 

which there will be a presentation and also  

the opportunity for parents/carers and  

their children to explore our Early Years  

area. Please pass these details on to 

anyone you feel might be interested. 

Governors 
Being a school governor is a challenging but hugely 

rewarding role. It requires a commitment to 

attending regular meetings to consider all the issues 

that go into running a successful, happy and 

well-managed school. We currently have foundation 

governor and parent governor vacancies. If you are 

interested and want to know  

more, please contact Mrs Ward, 

 Clerk to Governors, via the  

school office. 

 

 

 

 

Administering Medicine in School 
If you have given permission for your child to 

have paracetamol or antihistamine in school we 

are assuming that this will continue unless you 

contact the office to let us know otherwise. 
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